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We subscribe to the statement just delivered by the EU delegation. We share the 

concerns raised. We think that following the successful electoral process of 8 June, 

and regardless the fact the Kosovo’s institutions are functioning in accordance to the 

Kosovo’s laws and Constitution, it is of the utmost importance that Kosovo's political 

leaders find rapidly a solution leading to the constitution of the new state institutions. 

 

On this occasion, let me also express our regret on the fact that no Kosovo's 

representative is here in this forum to listen to the concerns raised also by the EU 

delegation to the OSCE, to listen and eventually to thank them for their willingness to 

support their institutions, to interact and to convey home these very constructive and 

timely messages. And, in this context, I wish to reiterate that it is necessary to work 

together, with all OSCE delegations, to enable Kosovo to have soon a seat in the 

OSCE.  

  
I thank you Mr. Chairperson. 
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